

Pegasus Class End of Term 2 Newsletter



What a busy term we have had! We worked so hard to produce our nativity and we hope that you enjoyed our performances.

In our Science we been looking at growth and development and have learnt about the offspring of a variety of animals and the different ways animals reproduce. We had lots of interesting discusions about this. ©

This term we had a visit from Samuel Pepys who shared his diary and the events of the Great Fire of London with us.

Looking forward to next term, our PE day will be Wednesday - please send children into school in

their PE kits. We will also have library on a Wedneday. Please bring books in to be changed.





Next term we will continue to have Field and Forest on Friday afternoons but this will be run slightly differently. Chidren will particiapte in a mixture of on site and off site activities on a 3 weekly rotation.

Thank you for all your support this term and we look forward to working with you in term 3. Have a relaxing and enjoyable festive break.

The Pegasus Team